STATE OF WASHINGTON
PUBLIC DISCLOSURE COMMISSION

711 Capitol Way Rm. 206, PO Box 40908 « Olympia, Washington 98504-0908 s (360) 753-1111 e FAX (360) 753-1112
Toll Free 1-877-601-2828 « E-mail: pdc@pdc.wa.qoV s website: WWW.pdc.wa.gov

January 3, 2020

Delivered electronically to Dmitri Iglitzin at Iglitzin@workerlaw.com

IBEW Local 483 PAC

c/o Dmitri Iglitzin

Schwerin Campbell Barnard Iglitzin & Lavitt LLP
18 West Mercer Street, Suite 400

Seattle, WA 98119

Subject: Complaint Filed by Glen Morgan, PDC Case 34201
Dear Mr. Iglitzin:

After a careful review of the alleged violations and relevant facts, the PDC has dismissed the
complaint against IBEW Local 483 PAC. Enclosed is a copy of the dismissal letter sent to Mr.
Morgan.

Even though staff did not find evidence of violations warranting formal enforcement action
before the Commission, staff did find evidence of late reporting, described under the headings
for C-4 Reports and C-3 Reports in the letter to Glen Morgan, the complainant in this matter.

This letter constitutes a formal written warning to IBEW Local 483 PAC concerning multiple
instances of late reporting of contributions and expenditures as demonstrated on late-filed C-3
and C-4 reports. Staff expects IBEW Local 483 PAC to file its reports timely in the future. The
Commission will consider the formal written warning in deciding on further Commission action
if there are future violations of PDC laws and rules.

If you have questions, please contact Phil Stutzman, Compliance Officer, at 360-664-8853, or
toll-free at 1-877-601-2828 or by e-mail at pdc@pdc.wa.gov.

Executive Director

Enclosure

c Dmitri Iglitzin and Sarah Derry, Counsel to IBEW Local 483 PAC



